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Dear Friends: 

Well, the new year has gotten off to a challenging start here in the Tax 
Collector's Office as we are managing through the latest COVID-19 surge. Like 
many other offices and businesses, this latest surge has resulted in numerous 
staff being out in order to rest and get healthy. My staff is working diligently to 
process the influx of work we are receiving as a result of being in the middle of 
tax season. Rest assured, that our focus is to process the volumes of work as 
quickly as possible and that our staff is safe and healthy. I, along with our 
entire team, greatly appreciate your patience as we work through these 
challenges. 

Notwithstanding these challenges, I am 
thrilled that in February, our new service 
center in the City of Westlake, will open for 
business! This new state of the art 23,735-
square-foot service center will replace the 
current facility in Royal Palm Beach and serve 
the western communities of our county. I look 
forward to welcoming clients to this new 
location! 

Sincerely, 

 
Anne M. Gannon 
Constitutional Tax Collector, Serving Palm Beach County 

 
 



 

MAKING AN APPOINTMENT 
IS EASY AS 1-2-3 

Making an appointment at 
one of the tax collector's 
service centers is easy 
as 1-2-3! 
Click here to learn more. 

 

NEW RESOURCE AVAILABLE 
FOR VALUE ADJUSTMENT 
BOARD (VAB) PETITIONERS 

We have partnered with the property 
appraiser's office on a fact sheet for 
VAB petitioners. 
Click here to learn more. 

 

CHARITABLE GIVING 

The tax collector employees 
surpassed expectations and donated 
2,087 pairs of socks. 
Click here to read how they did it. 

 

Important Dates & Deadlines 

February 1 
 
Tourist Development Tax 
(TDT) Due 

February 21 

 

Presidents' Day Observed – 
Offices Closed 

http://paracom.paramountcommunication.com/ct/59530330:WXrZCDHRN:m:1:2217682938:9F048C8A0B95BA0B7378BF793690E88C:r
http://paracom.paramountcommunication.com/ct/59530330:WXrZCDHRN:m:1:2217682938:9F048C8A0B95BA0B7378BF793690E88C:r
http://paracom.paramountcommunication.com/ct/59530330:WXrZCDHRN:m:1:2217682938:9F048C8A0B95BA0B7378BF793690E88C:r
http://paracom.paramountcommunication.com/ct/59530330:WXrZCDHRN:m:1:2217682938:9F048C8A0B95BA0B7378BF793690E88C:r


February 28 

 

Last day to receive 1% 
discount on your property tax 

 

 

NEVER MISS A DEADLINE - Sign up to receive Tax Talk! 
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